CONNECTICUT GENERAL ASSEMBLY
Supplemental Conveyance questionnaire

Name of Person Completing Form:
Bishop W. Vance Cotten, Sr.

Name of legislator Sponsoring the Conveyance:
State Representative Quentin Williams

What is the current use of the property? The property is
currently vacant.

In 1992 the State conveyed 14 acres of land to The Shiloh
Missionary Baptist Church. The church and parsonage is
sitting on 2 +/- acres, and the 41 unit elderly housing, known
as The Shiloh Manor sits on 2.347 acres of land. The Shiloh
Community Development Corporation has identified a funding
company, along with a developer to develop the remaining
10+/- acres of land.

Is the site in an Aquifer Protection Area? No
Is the site within a public water supply watershed? No

Are springs, streams, watercourses, and/or wetlands on
property? No

Is the site identified by the state Natural Diversity Data Base
etc.? No

Estimate existing land coverage on the property by
percentage (should add up to 100%):



Building:

Other impervious cover (parking lots, roads, driveways,
sidewalks) 10%

Open space: (with trees and grass) 90%

Forest:

Water bodies, dams, levees:

Other (including Low Impact Development, Green
Infrastructure, and water resource rights-of-way that would
need to be maintained etc: No

Are any of the building on the property on the National
Register of Historic Places? No



